
Toby Philp - Glen Innes Wind Farm (MP 07_0036 MOD 2) 

  
I am writing to oppose the modification request for the Glen Innes Wind Farm to install larger wind towers in 

our valley.   

The original towers will be opposing enough on our beautiful valley, so to go to the new height will be 

extremely opposing on our landscape. 

Where will it all stop? 

  

Brian and Nerolie Winter 

  
 
 

 

From:    "Brian & Nerolie Winter" <winter-paddock@bigpond.com>
To:    <toby.philp@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    9/04/2014 9:20 PM
Subject:   Glen Innes Wind Farm (MP 07_0036 MOD 2)
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